The Athletiec Journal
6858 Glemwood Avenue
Chicago, Illinois

Dear MNajor Griffith:

In reply to ﬂur letter
of llaz 20, we shall be glad to have
1ist Gho information as contained

n your letter in the June issue of
THE ATHLETIC JOURNAL,

Please make out your
statement for this charge to the
Director of Summer Sessions, Univer-
8ity of Kansas, and mail 1t to ¥r.

He E« Chandler, room 107 Praser Hall,

Very eordially yours

Director
FCA+TN



